
Brudenell, Lyndoch & Raglan Township 
Level 1 Fire Ban in Effect—July 11th 2023 4:00PM 

With the end of the Provincial Restricted Fire Zone parts of the 

Municipality still remain at a high fire risk level. The previously 

implemented level 1 fire ban shall remain in effect. No Burning 

Permits will be issued until further notice. Please see By-Law 

2020-41 for details on open air fires.  

*Campfires and Fireworks are allowed at this time* 


